
 

 

 

 

 The Edward R. Murrow College of Communication       

 

 

        April 24, 2019 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

 Austin Treherne not only studied with me directly in multiple writing and communication 

courses at WSU Everett but was a committed member of our multicampus PRSSA club, rising to 

the level of executive leadership in his final year on campus. In the classroom, during activities 

associated with this club, and at professional education and networking events, I appreciated his 

infectious curiosity, his willingness to pitch in on complicated projects and endeavors, his sense 

of humor, and his overall good will. Austin Treherne has a very bright future ahead of him in 

public relations or in one of the related communication fields. I urge you to seriously consider 

what he could offer your agency, company or organization! 

Sincerely, 

 

Derek Scheips 

Assistant Professor  

Edward R. Murrow College of Communication  

Washington State University 

915 N. Broadway 

Everett, WA 98201  

derek.scheips@wsu.edu 


